
Welcome to First Grade ! 
 

We look forward to getting to know you and your 
child this year.  Thank you for the privilege of 
teaching your child. 
 
First graders learn many new things and mature 
greatly during the course of the year.  We spend the 
first few weeks reviewing, than things begin to move 
rapidly for the remainder of the year.   
 
This folder is designed to answer questions and keep 
information assembled in one place.  Please note that 
we are including Scripture Memory for the entire year 
in this folder instead of sending them quarterly.   
 
If you have questions, feel free to send a note or 
email us.  We will get back with a reply as soon as 
possible. 
 
Thank you for your continued encouragement, 
cooperation and prayer support. 
 
Ms. Cummings – cummingsb@pacacademy.org 
Miss Unrue – unruede@pacacademy.org  
 


